
To Whom it may concern, 

 

Today I ask that  SB 1606 pass in your special session. It’s impossible to clearly convey how 

much this policy can affect peoples living with disabilities. In this time, more than ever, we 

need to support those who are not often recognized and supported under the systemic 

weaknesses in our Political policies. Please listen when families who are living with—or care 

for those with disabilities—tell you of the value of familial medical support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Adams 
 


